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To CSPCWG Members        Date 1 April 2005 

Dear Colleagues, 

Subject: Date and venue for the 2nd CSPCWG meeting (follow-up to CL 01/2005) 

In my Circular Letter 01/2005 (dated 7 February) I asked you to express preferences for the venue for 
CSPCWG 2, choosing between Monaco and Australia.  From the responses, it is very clear that a meeting in 
Australia would have few representatives, while a meeting in Monaco would be as well attended as our last 
meeting.  We will therefore meet in Monaco. 

The TSMAD will meet in Australia in November, so there is no longer any advantage in having our meeting back-
to-back with TSMAD 12.  In fact, in order to allow adequate preparation and travel time for those attending 
other meetings, I have decided CSPCWG 2 will be 19-21 October 2005, at IHB in Monaco.  I would be grateful 
if you would note your diaries accordingly, and begin to plan for travelling to Monaco.  I hope as many of you as 
possible will be able to come to the meeting. 

Whenever you have a proposal for an issue to be included on the agenda, please let Andrew know, so that he can 
begin to draft an agenda.  I will issue a more formal calling notice and call for papers later in the year. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Peter G.B. Jones, 
Chairman  

 
 


